
 
Newsletter – June 19, 2020 

 
Return to Play – Safe Return to Swimming  

Swim Manitoba is pleased to announce that we have received approval, on Wednesday, June 17, from 
the Manitoba Health Authority for our Return to Play plan. 

Before being able to start organized, in-person training, clubs will have to follow and comply with several 
elements, including the sign-off of several forms. Swim Manitoba will host a information session for 
presidents and head coaches, via video conference. 

You will find the Return to Play, Forms, Waivers, Tools, and Resources on our website: 
https://www.swimmanitoba.mb.ca/return-to-play 

 

Swim Manitoba AGM- Wednesday, June 24 7:00PM 

• Quorum must be met before meeting can begin, your attendance is important 
• We will be hosting the AGM via virtual conferencing with online voting for the 2020 AGM of 

Swim Manitoba. Details to follow next week.  
 
Find all documents your need here: https://www.swimmanitoba.mb.ca/agm 
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